
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL, 

TIRZ NO. 1 & NO. 2 BOARD, AND HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISION 

REGARDING THE RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY FOR  

THE DOWNTOWN PUBLIC RESTROOMS 

LOCATED ON STEPHENSON WAY 

BETWEEN 302 & 300 MERCER STREET – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

THURSDAY, APRIL 17, 2025, AT 4:00 P.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council, TIRZ No. 1 & No. 2 Board, and Historic Preservation 

Commission may attend the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for the Downtown Public Restrooms. The 

ceremony will be held Thursday, April 17, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. at Stephenson Way between 302 & 300 

Mercer Street, Dripping Springs, Texas.  A quorum of the City Council, TIRZ No. 1 & No. 2 Board, and 

Historic Preservation Commission may be present, and no action will be taken by the council, board, or 

commission. 

 

Certification 

 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on April 11, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Cathy Gieselman, Deputy City Secretary 

 


